Date : 8/7/2020

Dear Shareholders,

Greetings,

Subject / Resignation of Vice-Chairman
of the Board

We would like to inform that the
Extraordinary General Meeting of the
company that was held on 6/7/2020 resolved
to amend the Company's Articles of
Association and one of its clauses reduces the
Board of Directors from six to five members.

In consuitation with members, Mr. Khalid
Bin Abdullah Al-Eisri, Vice-Chairman of the
Board, decided to resign from the Company.
Accordingly, the Board accepted his
resignation and selected Mr. Saed Bin Saif Al
Sadi, current member of the Board as Vice-
Chairman replacing the resigned member.

Board Secretary
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